## **DELEGATE REPORT FORM**

Central District Conference
June 23-25, 2022
Goshen College, College Mennonite Church
Goshen, Indiana

Each congregation is invited to send at least two delegates and congregations with more than 30 members/active participants are invited to send one delegate for every thirty members or fraction thereof. In addition, every congregation belonging to CDC may appoint one senior high school age youth delegate who is an active participant of the congregation and youth group. Congregations are encouraged to have full delegate strength present at the annual meeting

You may send your delegate list along with contact information by completing the form below and mailing it to Central District Conference, 1015 Division St, Goshen, IN 46528, emailing the information to <a href="mailto:office@mcusacdc.org">office@mcusacdc.org</a>, or completing the online form at <a href="https://mcusacdc.org/delegate-report-form/">https://mcusacdc.org/delegate-report-form/</a>. You may also phone in the information at 574-534-1485 or 1-800-662-2264. Please respond by April 15, 2022.

<b>Delegate Name</b>	Phone	<b>Email Address</b>	Mailing Addres
·			
	<del></del>		

(Use the back side, if needed, for additional delegates.)